TO.... 5LS 1]

Hi Class!
We hope that you are busy at home and staying safe and healthy!

Don’t forget to look on our page for lots of fun sing-alongs, stories (and homework!) ... but
remember, only do a little each day! And don’t forget to have fun spending time with your
family.

We miss you all so very much and can’t wait to see you all again soon!

From Mrs Owen, Lucy, Louise and Claire



